
Dear [Respondent],

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) Influenza Division is requesting participation in a 10 

question survey from our partners in the African region.  You received an invitation to complete this survey one 

week ago. This is a gentle reminder that there are two days left to fill out the form online by clicking on the link: 

[insert link]. 

CDC is seeking feedback about how on-going influenza capacity-strengthening has contributed to regional 

surveillance & response during emergency outbreaks, in particular to Ebola.  Participation in this survey is 

voluntary and will take 5 minutes to complete.   

We realize that your time is precious and appreciate your participation greatly.

Warm regards,

CDC Influenza Division


